
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

March 2021 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

3rd Jean  

20th – Molly (THE BIG 100th) 

31st - Valentina   
 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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March 2021 Entertainment 

 

No External Entertainment this month 

 

All other in house activities have been continuing more so than ever, such 

as: 

 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 



Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

“Employees of the Month”  

 

Well done to Sarah and 

Helen… 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



Rosa’s Round Up 
We have been able to share some lovely news for this month – Starting 

from 8th March, we will be starting Window; Garden and Indoor 

visiting. We cannot wait to be able to see you all and the smiles on our 

Residents faces when they get to see you – we have a feeling this will be 

an emotional week! 

We have had a very busy and interesting February and some of the 

Residents enjoyed the beautiful sites of the snow and enjoyed watching 

some children and dogs playing in the snow in the Park! 

We have been able to have our Hairdresser, Pam, back in the building 

(with precautions in place obviously) and the Residents are 

unrecognisable with their new hair do’s! 

We have been concentrating more on person centred activities with 

lots of new puzzles throughout February and the residents have been 

working well together in groups with problem solving activities which 

is lovely to see. 

We have been out in the Garden the last week of February with a 

surprise visit from Mr Sunshine himself! It has been lovely to see all the 

daffodils, crocus and hyacinths bulbs coming along nicely. We have 

some new and fun idea’s for the Garden this Summer, so watch this 

space! 

Stay safe! 

All the best, Rosa xxx 

 


